Jolene Edwards
103 W 10t St
Ashland, OH 44805

04/19/2022

Mr. Kevin Kimmel,
Superintendent of Mid-Ohio ESC
890 West Fourth St., Suite 100
Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear Mr. Kimmel and the Mid-Ohio ESC Board of Governors:

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of resignation from the position of Special Education
Consultant for FIRST School and Abraxas School of Ohio (PRTFs). My last day of employment
will be 06/30/2022, contingent upon being board approved for the role as Principal of Abraxas
School of Ohio.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve in the position of Special Education
Consultant for the two PRTFs, FIRST School and Abraxas School of Ohio, for the 2021-2022
school year. | have gained a plethora of knowledge and made several great connections with
other school districts through this experience.

| am looking forward to this new endeavor.

Sincerely,

%ZWWJ

Jolene E. Edwards



